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0 One First Nat.onal Plaza. Chicago. Illinois
Commonwealth Edison

Address Reply to: Post Ottice Box 767
Chicago lilincis 60690
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h' Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief j "* Wjp

Licensing Branch 2 3 m
'C /Division of Licensing

\ '
'rcg7[U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington 0.C. 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Environmental Qualification of Equipment
Supplemental NSSS Response
NRC 00ckets Nos. 50-373/374

Reference (1): L. O. DelGeorge letter to A. Schwencer
dated June 4, 1981.

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

The purpose of this letter is to document the transmittal by
Commonwealth Edison to the NRC Staff in a meeting on June 11, '981,
complete NSSS equipment environmental qualification summaries. This,
information supplants the information containea in Table M.5-2 of the

'

report transmitted by Reference (1). Upon final documentation of FSAR
Appendix M, the summary information contained in this NSSS vendor package
will be appropriately incorporatea.

In the event you have any questions in this regard, please
direct tnem to this office.

'

, Very truly yours,

''

pf -

L. O. DelGeorge
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: NRC Resident Inspector - LSCS (w/o att.)
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